
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

School Fair Friday 29th June 2018 
 

During the Summer Term the children of Year 1 and 2 have been learning to dance round 
the Maypole. The School Picnic in the Playground on Friday the 29th June will provide a 
wonderful opportunity for all those children who wish to, to give a performance of the dances 
they have learnt. The performances will begin at 6pm. 
If your child would like to take part please complete the slip below and return it to school by 
Thursday 21st June so that the dance teams can be assembled.  
If you have any questions please see Mrs Lowings. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Lowings 
 
 
 

 
 
 
My Child…………………………………………..Class……………………………………….. 
 
I/we will be attending the Picnic in the Playground and would like my child to take part in the 
Maypole dancing at the School Friday 29th June. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


